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Comments: I think the cache trailhead should remain how it currently is and no changes should be made. I use

the trail numerous times per week through the summer and winter, and the current amount of parking spots limits

the amount of people on the trails at any given time. Also, people are currently able to park near each particular

trail start, so that separates people, whereas the new upgrade will have everyone parking in the same area.


